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October 2021 
 

NOTICE OF GOLF ADVISORY COMMITTEE VACANCY 
 
The City of Santa Barbara Park and Recreation Commission is seeking interested 
individuals to fill vacant positions on the Golf Advisory Committee. The term of 
service is two years from January 1, 2022. 
 
The Golf Advisory Committee provides recommendations to the Parks and 
Recreation Department and the Commission regarding golf course operations and 
other related matters. 
 
The Golf Advisory Committee meets monthly on the second Wednesday of the 
month. Meetings are typically held at the City of Santa Barbara Parks and 
Recreation Conference Room beginning at 4:30 p.m., although they may 
alternatively be conducted online via teleconference. 
 
City employees are not eligible to serve on the Advisory Committee. 
 
Submit an application outlining experience and/or education, background 
information, and interest in serving on the committee, via online form, or mailed to: 
 

City of Santa Barbara 
Parks and Recreation Department 

Attention: Tina Nelson 
P.O. Box 1990 

Santa Barbara, CA  93102-1990 
 
Applications may be obtained at the Parks and Recreation Department located at 
620 Laguna Street, Santa Barbara, California, at Santa Barbara Golf Club, or 
online at: https://www.santabarbaraca.gov/gov/brdcomm/dm/golf/default.asp 
 
Applications must be received in the Parks and Recreation Department by 
November 29, 2021. Interviews will be conducted during the December 15, 2021 
Parks and Recreation Commission meeting, held in City Council Chambers, or 
online via teleconference. All applicants must be present for the interview to be 
considered. 
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